
This bill provides a remarkable opportunity for the state of Oregon to establish itself as a leader in climate change legislation. There 
is no doubt that human civilization is heading toward a crisis that threatens its existence. People are scared and want to see 
solutions that offer hope for the future and opportunity for them now. Clean energy must provide economic opportunity for ordinary 
Oregonians, and HB2021 has the potential to provide this. Utilities must be incentivized to invest in green energy, which will in turn 
drive wind and solar development. 
Thank you for supporting this bill.
Sincerely,
Johann Miller
Corvallis, OR


